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Handed over of cheque of Rs./Nu. 425 million to GNHC, RGoB 

Mrs.  Esha Srivastava,  Deputy Chief  of  Mission,  Indian Embassy, handed over  cheque of
Rs. /Nu. 425 million to Mr. Penjore, Sr. Program Co-ordinator, GNHC on 15th May 2018 at
India House, Thimphu. 

2.  This  release  of  fund  of  Rs./Nu.  425  million  is  towards  the  Development  Subsidy
(Programme Grant) for the period April – June 2018 under the 11th FYP of RGoB. 

3. Government of India has committed Rs./Nu. 8500 million as Programme Grant for the 11th
FYP to Royal Government of Bhutan. With this release, the total amount of Programme Grant
fund  release  made by GoI  is  Nu.  Rs./Nu.  8500  million.  This  is  the  final  release  for  the
Programme Grant in the 11th FYP of RGOB. 
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